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2023/24甲類通告第 E045號 

21st March, 2024 

Dear Parent,  

A Parents’ Talk on “How to Improve Children’s Language Thinking Ability” 

 

In order to enhance parents’ understanding of thinking skills and common obstacles, understand and practice 

methods to improve children’s thinking ability that help students develop language skills and achieve learning 

goals, our school is arranging a parent talk. The details are as follows: 

 

Date 30th April, 2024 (Tuesday) 

Time 2:15– 3:15 p.m. 

Assembling Venue School Activity Room (G/F) 

Target Group Parents of P.1 – P.6 students 

Speaker Ms. CHEUNG Pui Yee, School-based speech therapist 

Content 

⚫ Introducing common thinking obstacles among students and their problems 

affecting communication in learning  

⚫ Introducing and practicing the methods improving students’ ability of thinking.  

Remarks 

⚫ If a red or black rainstorm warning signal or a tropical cyclone warning signal 

No.8 (or above) is still hoisted or is to be hoisted by the Hong Kong Observatory 

at 6:00am on the event day, the activity will be cancelled or postponed. The details 

of the rearrangement will be notified later.  

⚫ School will take photos, videos and interviews during the event. Participants must 

agree that their images (including videos and photos) and sounds may be used for 

educational purposes and publicity, and may appear on different media, including 

our school website and social platforms, or publications, etc. 

 

In order to promote home-school cooperation and work together to cultivate healthy children, the school 

encourages parents to actively participate in parents’ talks. Parents who participate in this talk will receive a 

stamp on their "Parent Education Activity Reward Card". Only 120 seats are open for this parents’ talk. If the 

number of attendees exceeds the upper limit, the school will decide by drawing lots. Please fill in the reply slip 

of this electronic notice on or before 27th March, 2024 (Wednesday). For enquiries, please contact Ms. 

CHEUNG Shuk Yee, the senior teacher or Ms. HO Yuen Yan on 27287627.  

 

 

 

 

Ms. CHENG Yuk Ching 

Headmistress 
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2023/24甲類通告第 E045號 

REPLY SLIP 

 

Dear Ms. CHENG, 

 

A Parents’ Talk on “How to Improve Children’s Language Thinking Ability” 

 

  I have read through Type-A Notice, No. E045 and understood the corresponding content. 

 I  *□ will attend the formal talk on “How to Improve Children’s Language Thinking Ability”.  

(Only ONE attendance per each family.) 

 

   I  *□ will not attend the above parents’ talk.  

 

*Please put a “✓” where appropriate. 

 

    
Class:        Name:                  (    ) Parent Signature:                                     

Contact Number: ______________________ Parent Name: _____________________________ 

 

Date: _____ of March, 2024 

 

DISCLAIMER: The English version is a translation of the original in Chinese for information purposes only. In case of any discrepancy, the Chinese 

original is reserved as official interpretation of the school (applied to all e-notices / parent notifications in English). 


